




 

MEMORANDUM 

 

To:  Neighborhood Council of Westchester/Playa del Rey 

From:  Tara Barauskas – Friends of Katherine Johnson STEM Academy 

Subject: Update to mural and request for re-committing funding 

 

Thank you for committing supportive funding to our school’s mural project. Due to Covid and our 

school shutting down in March, everything was put on hold, including our mural project. Although 

we are still in a distance learning situation, we are moving now to complete our mural project as a 

way to energize and uplift our students. We are hopeful that the Neighborhood Council would 

consider re-committing the $1,500 funding that was committed to our project pre-Covid. 

 

As far as the budget update, we were able to secure a commitment from artist David Russell with 

Otis College, who will complete the mural for a total of $4,000. We have received already $1,000 

from Drollinger Foundation, which leaves a gap of $3,000. If the Neighborhood Council can support 

our project with $1,500, our fundraising/support organization, Friends of Katherine Johnson, will 

commit the balance of $1,500 to fund the project.  

 

The first visioning session with students, teachers and community members is October 29th at 2 pm. 

We will then do one more workshop based on this feedback and your participation will be welcome. 

We will inform the Education Committee. Following the second workshop, work will commence in 

late November or early December. Completion should take one week. We will be documenting the 

process via video recording. 

 

We sincerely appreciate your consideration of support. Our students need some inspiration and 

excitement, and this mural will be a gift to our students and the surrounding community for years 

to come! Thank you! 



 

You’ve almost finished your Neighborhood Purposes Grant application! 
 
One last item, it’s an important item that holds equal weight as we review and 
evaluate grant requests. How will the community learn about your project and 
your NCWP award that helped make it possible? How will you recognize the 
Neighborhood Council of Westchester/Playa? As you know, your project must 
offer a community benefit, improvement and/or enhancement. Please be 
thoughtful and creative about recognizing the NCWP, your funding partner. 
 
 
How would you recognize your Neighborhood Council of 
Westchester/Playa, if awarded a grant? 
 
 
We are and will include the Neighborhood Council in our planning workshops for 
the mural, as a contributor, and we will express appreciation on our website 
where we will host our video that documents the creation and completion of the 
mural. We would also recognize the Neighborhood Council in any 
communications about our mural project. Thank you! 
 
 








